
 

 
 

     NOTICE 
           Date – 06/02/2025 

 
 
Subject: Sports Meet on 7th and 8th February  

 
Dear Students, 
 
We are excited to announce the upcoming Sports Meet on 7th and 8th February, 
2025. All students are requested to actively participate in the events. 
 
 Important Guidelines: 

1. You are required to wear your Track suits on these days. Please ensure that 
your uniform is neat and comfortable for participation in various activities. 

2. Kindly start your day with a healthy breakfast to fuel your energy, ensuring 
you are physically prepared and focused. 

3. You need not bring your notebooks and textbooks on these days. 
4. Kindly bring your own water bottles to stay hydrated. 
5. Please bring your own eatables for the day. 

 
We look forward to a fun-filled and competitive event. Let’s make it a memorable 
one! 
 
Note - No leaves will be entertained during these days. 
 
Best regards, 
Sandeepni Gurukul 


